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The Tennessee Emergency Management Agency (TEMA) has declared a state of emergency for the entire state
in the aftermath of severe storms that also spawned tornadoes in West and Middle Tennessee. The impacted
areas saw significant damage to businesses and homes, power interruptions and multiple injuries and deaths.
Mitchell Pharmacy Solutions will be activating emergency protocols allowing injured workers in Tennessee to
obtain longer fills, earlier refills and other considerations to help maintain continuity of pharmacy care during
this period of emergency.

Our thoughts are with the people of Tennessee as they begin the process of assessing damage, rebuilding lives
and rebuilding their communities.

Updates on the status of the emergency response can be found at the TEMA website.

For questions regarding this alert please contact Brian Allen, Vice President of Government Affairs at
Brian.Allen@mitchell.com or at 801.903.5754.
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